
 

Last week was a very busy one for all students. 
 

Kindergarten visited the High School on Tuesday (check out the 
photos on our website), three of our students attended the Proud and 
Deadly Awards on Wednesday evening. We all performed at the 
Monster Street Party on Thursday evening (even with a 
thunderstorm!) participated in the Advent Celebration on Friday and 
Year Two students finished the week with a fun afternoon at the pool. 
Who ever said school was boring? We are fortunate that this week is 
much cooler and that we are not quite as busy! 
 

Reports were posted home to parents yesterday. If you have not 
received your child’s report by the end of the week please notify the 
school. 

 

Congratulations to Ryan Brewer for 
receiving the November Aussie of the 
Month Award. Ryan received it for his 
excellent effort, attitude and peer support. 
Well done Ryan! 
 

Last night we held our final P&C meeting for 
the year. Many thanks to the members for 
their attendance and commitment to our 
school throughout 2012. 
 

Tomorrow the new eT4L upgrade will be 
conducted in our school. This will ensure 
that our school is operating with the latest 
technology standards by installing Windows 

7 operating system and Office 2010. 
 

On Thursday Mrs Davis will be attending a Best Start training at 
Narrandera TAFE and on Friday I will be attending the AGM of the 
Griffith Primary Principals Association in West Wyalong. 
 

We will be holding our final Go for Gold morning tea on Thursday, 
13th Dec and the following students will be honoured for their 
positive behaviour in our school; Mia Buchanan, Ainsley Maver, Ryan 
Brewer, Phoebe Warren, Reid Hitchens and Mason Hanington. 
 

Our 2012 Presentation Day will be held next Monday, 10th 
December at our school. The Presentation will go from 12.00 - 
1.00pm followed by a picnic lunch. Tea, coffee and cold drinks will be 
supplied. 
 

We will be visiting Teloca for some Christmas singing on Tuesday, 
11th December at 11.00am. Students will be travelling down to 
Teloca by bus, permission for this excursion was covered in the first 
newsletter for local excursions. 
 

Yes it’s all happening here at Narrandera East at this very busy time 
of the year! 
 

Have a great week everyone 
Mrs Karen Babbs 

 

Week 9      

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
03/12/12  Reports to go home 
 
06/12/12  Fruit Day 
 
07/12//12  Library for all classes 
   Stadium Sport 

This week at Narrandera East 

Term 4 

 

Week 11                      

________________________________________________________________________ 
   
17/12/12  Whole School   
   Excursion - Griffith 
 
18/12/12  Class Parties 
 
19/12//12  Last day of School 
   for students 

 

 

 

 

 

Narrandera East Infants School 
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Week 9,  Term 4 

 

Week 10      

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
10/12/12  Presentation Day & 
   Picnic Lunch 
 
11/12/12  Teloca visit 
 
12/12/12  Year 2 Excursion 
 
13/12/12  Gold Morning Tea 
   Fruit Day 
 
14/12//12  Library closed   
   Stadium Sport 
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Week 9, Term 4                      

Happy Birthday  

to 
Mia Buchanan who turns 7  

on the 7th. 
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           Remember Narrandera East has a No Hat - No Play policy. 
    So please remember your hat at all times or you must stay in the passage on the mat.    

Items Desperately Needed. 
 

Our Presentation Day raffles are 
coming along slowly, if you haven’t 
already please bring something in for 
either the Toy, Food or Pamper 
hampers. Let’s see if we can 
overflow these hampers and make 
this an extra special Christmas raffle. 

 

Morundah Market Day 
Sunday, 9th December 

10.00 - 2.00pm 
Over 30 Stalls - most undercover 

Air conditioned Café 
Come and find some great bargains for Christmas in a 

hassle free environment. 

 

 

Griffith Excursion 
 
 
 

Our annual fun day to Griffith Cinema and Bowling will be held on Monday, 17th December, 2012. 
 

The bus will be leaving the school at 9.00am sharp and travelling to Griffith to go bowling and watch 
a movie. The movie we will be watching is Madagascar 3 which is rated G. 
 

All students need to take their own lunch and recess with them and an extra drink bottle. 
The cost of this day is $30 per student 

which is $7.50 movie, $6.00 bowling, $6.50 ice cream, drink and pop corn and $10.00 for the bus. 
 

Please fill in the permission note below and return it to school with full money as soon as possible. 
 

This is a whole school excursion and there will be no supervision at school on the day for students not 
attending. 
 

 
 

Name: _______________________ 

 
I give permission for my child(ren) to travel by bus to Griffith on Monday, 17th December, 2012 to see 
the movie Madagascar 3 and go Ten Pin Bowling. 
I enclose $30 to cover the day. 

 
Signed: ________________________ 
 



NEIS Calendar of Events 2012 

2 
Week 9 

3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen: 
J.Wivell 

4 5 6 
 
Fruit Day 

7 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen: 
M.Riddell 
J.Wivell 

8 

9 
Week 10 

10 
 
Presentation 
Day 12 - 1.00 
 
 
 
Canteen: 
K.Hay 

11 
 
Teloca visit 

12 
 
Year 2 
Excursion  

13 
 
Gold Morning 
Tea 
 
Fruit Day 

14 
 
 
Library 
Closed 
 
 
Canteen: 
J.Bloomfield 

15 

16 
Week 11 

17 
 
Whole School 
Excursion to 
Griffith. Movie 
and Bowling 

18 
 
Class Parties 

19 
 
Last Day of 
School for 
Students 

20 
 
 

21 22 

23 24 25 
 

Merry 
Christmas 

26 27 28 29 

       

       

     SUN   MON       TUES      WED          THURS  FRI     SAT 
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Staff Development Days  

 

School resumes for 2013 
on  

Wednesday, 30th Jan for Years 1 & 2 
& 

Monday, 4th Feb for Kindergarten students. 
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Week 9, Term 4 

 

Awards for Week 8, Term 4 

 

 

Kindergarten: 

Dean Chappell - expression and fluency in oral reading 
James Whyte - creativity at playtime 
Jai Quince - improved story writing 

  
 

 

Year 1: 

Phoebe Warren - interesting story writing 
Atticus Ingram - improvement in all KLA’s 

Jaspar Beaumont - excellent oral reading using expression and fluency 

 

 

Year 1/2: 
Phoebe Romeo - for 125 nights home reading 

Malakye Ingram - for his efforts at swimming school 
Stella Rose - for her efforts at swimming school 

Visits to the High School, Narrandera Park, 
Advent Pageant, and School’s Assembly’s as 
well as our regular school work.  What a week!  

Congratulations to 
Sebastian Luck on 
receiving a 
Principal’s Award 
at last week’s 
Assembly.  


